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9th February 

A chairde,  

Please see the following updates 

 

Internet Safety  

Míle buíchoas to Garda Neil McKenna for delivering 

Internet Safety talks to our 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th 

classes yesterday.  

 

Ficheall  

Well done to our 32 chess players who represented 

the school so well in the Ficheall Chess tournament 

in Gaeilscoil Nás na Riogh on Wednesday.  

 

County Photos  

County photos will be in the school on Wednesday 

next from 9 am. See attached pdf with further 

information  

 

Talent Show 

I have already been around to the classes to take 

names of those who will be participating in this 

year’s talent show. We are really looking forward to 

the singing, dancing and performing that will be 

presented in the school on February 23rd. 

Recordings will take place on February 21st.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camogie  

 
 

Green schools  

The Green schools committee met yesterday. They 

are encouraging Battery recycling here in the 

school. If anyone has any old batteries please send 

them in to school with your child.  

There will be a Clothes collection on 19th March. 

The committee are also carefully monitoring the 

recycling bins around the school.   

 

Ms. Sayers 3rd class Parent Teacher meetings  

Slots for Ms. Sayers P/T meetings will be released 

through Aladdin next Monday. 

 

Mid term break  

Reminder that school will be closed for Mid Term 

on Thursday and Friday of next week.  

 

Mid Term Disco  

The parents association are running a Mid-Term 

Disco on Friday 16th February from 7 – 9pm in 

Allenwood GAA Hall. Cost is €5 per child / €10 per 

family 

 

Is mise le meas 

 

 
Ciarán O’Toole 

Principal 


